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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 3rd October 2016
Dear Parents / Carers,
Just a quick reminder that the school is closed on Friday for an INSET day but the after school club will be running for the whole day. If you would like to book your child / children into the club then there are booking forms in the school office. It costs £22 for the whole day or £12 for half a day. 
There will be a parent meeting for the Year 5 parents on Monday 10th October to discuss next year’s school journey when they will be in Class 6. The meeting will start at 6pm and should be finished by 6.45pm. On Thursday 6th October there will be eye screening for the Reception Class children. It will take place during the school day. 
On Thursday 13th October at 9am there will be a coffee morning for Year 1 & 2 parents to find out about what life is like in KS1 and to learn about the routines and expectations for each class. You will find out about how well your child is settled and have the opportunity to ask any questions. There will also be suggestions as to how you can help your child at home. It is an informal meeting so come along for some refreshments and a chat.

As usual we have awarded our weekly Gold Star certificates for children who have either produced excellent work or behaved in a very sensible and considerate way. This week the following children received a Gold Star award:

Chloe Middleton & Elizabeth Griffiths (Reception Class) – for being really brave and joining in with P.E on Tuesdays with the coaches
Robert Davies (Class 1) – for doing his best all week
Libby Seymour (Class 1) – being a helpful and cheery member of the class
Millie Cornish (Class 2) – trying so hard with her number work this week
Lily Washington (Class 2) – being such an enthusiastic and happy member of class
Rosalie Godman (Class 3) – a fantastic piece of information writing about Henry VIII
Harvey Wyse (Class 3) – for his superstar maths skills
Marley Marlton (Class 4) – a super attitude to his learning in all lessons
Fraser Gillas (Class 5) – for his focus and resilience in his writing this week
Milly Leach (Class 5) – for all her great answers in class – well done
Lily Ann Scott (Class 5) – for her hard work and preparation at home for the Big Write
Teya Fogg (Class 6) – super effort this week, especially with her maths homework and in guided reading
Congratulations to everyone who received an award this week.
Finally, don’t forget it is the Key Stage 1 and 2 Harvest Festival on Tuesday at 9.15am and the Foundation Stage Harvest celebration on Wednesday at 2.30pm. Donations of fresh fruit and vegetables, pasta, rice, cereals, tinned goods etc. will be gladly welcomed and distributed to members of the community and a local food bank. We hope to see lots of you at our celebrations.
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg
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